
 

November 18, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I want to take a moment to thank everyone who attended the Citrus College Board of 
Trustees meeting this past Tuesday night.  Nearly 100 people were in attendance, and 
most attended online using the Zoom link that was provided.   
 
We want to apologize for the technical difficulties that we experienced in the room. A 
new computer was recently installed to ensure that the system would stay connected, 
however the feed from the microphone in the room wasn’t being recognized properly 
during the first part of the meeting.  Our TeCS team has been troubleshooting the 
system over the last two days, and will thoroughly test and provide redundancy to avoid 
such interruptions in the future.  My thanks to Bob Hughes and our TeCS team for 
jumping to action on Tuesday night and for their continued attention to our technology 
needs!  
 
Please know that the Board Members and I, and all those in attendance in the Board 
room could see the presenters and hear the comments presented during the public 
comment portion of the meeting. Thank you again for your patience and understanding. 
 
The next Board of Trustees meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, December 14. You are 
invited to attend the meeting by logging in to Zoom using the link that will be provided, 
or you may attend in person. For those who attend in person, we will continue to follow 
all safety protocols including the requirement to wear a mask indoors.  
 
I hope that you have a nice week and are able to enjoy time with family and friends this 
weekend. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Greg Schulz, Ed.D.  
Superintendent/President  

 


